Grissan Portside LTD
Marine (Scotland) Act 2010
Marine Licensing (Pre-Application Consultation) (Scotland) Regulations 2013

Installation of a Discharge Pipeline, Spey Bay

Notice is hereby given that Grissan Portside LTD intends to apply to Scottish Ministers
to install a discharge pipeline for effluent into the marine environment. The discharge
pipeline will be located at Spey Bay, to the west of Port Gordon.

Grissan Portside LTD will be holding a pre-application consultation event online via the
video conferencing application ‘Zoom’. The event will take place on Thursday 26th May
2022, starting at 7pm. The event will provide an opportunity for stakeholders to consider
and comment upon the prospective application. To join the event, please follow the link or

Meeting ID as provided in this notice:
https://usO6web.zoom.us/j/83652248850
https://zoom.us/ & Meeting ID: 836 5224 8850

Alternatively, if you wish to be emailed the event details, please contact: consultation(@
affriclimited.co.uk.

If you wish to make representations on the proposed development, please contact: Fiona
Henderson, Affric Limited, Lochview Office, Loch Duntelchaig, Farr, IV2 6AW, or
consultation@affriclimited.co.uk by Friday 10th June 2022.

Please note, representations made to Grissan Portside LTD or Affric Limited are not
representations to the Scottish Ministers. Once the Marine Licence Application has been
submitted there will be an opportunity for representations to be made to the Scottish
Ministers on the application.



